
The Bonner FCE Club 
met at the residence of 
Teresa Priestley on Feb. 6 at 
11 a.m. President Priestley 
welcomed nine members. 
Brenda Mitchell read an 
article “What If Jesus Came 
To Your Home.” Members 
then stood and recited the 
Pledge of Allegiance. Our 
roll call was conducted by 
each member telling their 
favorite food made with 
cherries.  

Minutes from the 
January meeting were read 
by Donna Dunlap and the 
financial report given by 
Linda Nixon. 

We did not have an agent 
report. Linda Nixon and 
Connie York attended the 
recent Global Leaders 

meeting. They reported 
this year’s country for 
Global Day will be 
England. Members are to 
bring a food that is noted 
by England. Each club is to 
provide two desserts and a 
drink. Also each club will 
bring door prizes. Our club 
will be setting up the 
tables. After our meal, each 
member is to bring a tea 
cup for a high tea.  Also 
members are asked to 
bring a wedding picture 
and members are to guess 
who the picture belongs to.  

A reading report was 
given by Brenda Mitchell. 
She also gave a demonstra-
tion of how to prepare an 
emergency kit. She gave 
information as to what 

needs to be in these kits. 
Also Lisa Keener demon-
strated how to make potato 
salad and gave everyone 
the recipe. 

We received a thank you 
note from the Hamilton 
Street Activity Center for 
our donation in memory of 
our member Faye Hickey. 
We provided paper goods 
today for the center.  

We will be preparing 
goody bags for the resi-
dents of the Fannie B’s 
Home and make a special 
delivery to them.  Members 
volunteered as to what 
they would provide for the 
bags.  

We decided our club 
would do another scrap-
book. We voted to reim-
burse Priestley for materi-
als she has purchased. We 
discussed our gold stars 
and updated these today.  

Priestley gave everyone 
a pamphlet “Be A Smart 
Health Care Consumer,” 
and asked for us to look 
this over and try to do 
some of the suggestions.  

We also discussed the 
upcoming visitation day, 
which we are in charge of.  
She has notified the other 
clubs presidents as to what 
they are to bring that day.  

We closed our meeting 
by reciting the FCE Creed 
and Brenda did a blessing 
for our lunch. We 
adjourned for a delicious 
meal of soup, sandwiches 
and desserts. We had a 
time of food and fellow-
ship. 

Bridal Gift Registry…
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918 Sparta St. • McMinnville, TN • 473-4348 

Marianne Borden & Andy Harrell
Savannah York & Hayden Wood
Allison Connor & Coble Whitaker

Friends & Family Day!!
Sunday, March 4, 2018

Sunday School at 10:00
Morning Worship at 10:45

McMinnville Church of God
204 Locust St.

Barbecue Lunch following Morning Worship

Everyone 
Welcome!!!

Call the 
church 

for more 
information

473-2669
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Wedding nuptials of 
Lindsay Kaitlin Wilcher 
and Michael Allen 
Mooneyhan were held 
Dec. 30 at Dayspring 
Community Church. The 
1 p.m. ceremony was 
conducted by Rex Boles.  

The bride is the daugh-
ter of Blaine and Lorie 
Wilcher, and the grand-
daughter of G.L. and 
Margaret Wilcher, and 
Lee and Pam Pack. 

Mr. Mooneyhan is the 
son of Kristi Frazier, and 
the grandson of Lois 
Lemay, and Dallas and 

Sharon Frazier. 
The bride was given in 

marriage by her father.
She was wearing a floor-
length strapless, lace 
gown. A flowing tulle 
veil and pearl accessories 
completed the ensemble. 
Her sister Kelsey Wilcher 
served as her maid of 
honor, and sister Zoe 
Wilcher was her brides-
maid.  

The groom’s best man 
was his brother Dillon 
Mooneyhan. 

A reception was held 
to honor the couple in 

the church fellowship 
hall following the cere-
mony.  

The new Mrs. 
Mooneyhan is a Warren 
County High School 
graduate, and earned an 
associate’s degree from 
Motlow State Community 
College. Her husband 
also graduated at WCHS, 
and they are both 
employed with MPC in 
Morrison.  

Following a honey-
moon in Gatlinburg, they 
are residing in 
McMinnville.

Photo provided
Lindsay Kaitlin Wilcher became the bride of Michael Allen Mooneyhan in 

a ceremony held at Dayspring Community Church.

Wilcher, Mooneyhan 
unite in marriage
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Call 473-2191

A master and apprentice team from the 
Tennessee Arts Commission’s Traditional 
Arts Apprenticeship Program will be 
demonstrating white oak basket making 
in Woodbury on March 8 from 10 a.m. – 4 
p.m.  Master white oak basket maker Sue 
Williams of Morrison, and her apprentice 
Michelle Hennessee have been invited to 
display and demonstrate their rare and 
endangered folk craft at the Arts Center of 
Cannon County,  located at 1424 John 
Bragg Highway, Woodbury.

Cannon, Warren, and Rutherford coun-
ties are considered by many folklorists to 
be the epicenter of this once ubiquitous 
local traditional art form. Williams and 
Hennessee will demonstrate and display 
their ongoing work. An accompanying 
PowerPoint presentation of their recent 
work together will also be shown. 
Attendance to this special Tennessee 
Folklife demonstration is free and open to 
the public.

Williams and Hennessee are one of nine 
teams funded by the Tennessee Arts 
Commission’s Folklife Program to pass 
down rare and endangered traditional art 
forms and skills in this year’s Tennessee 
Traditional Arts Apprenticeship Program. 

Williams learned her art from legend-
ary Cannon County basket makers Estel 
and Gertie Youngblood and Mary Jane 
Prater starting in 1985. She has avidly 

taught, promoted and sharpened her 
skills in her chosen craft over the years. 
Williams is training Hennessee in the full 
process of locating an appropriate white 
oak tree and harvesting a pole that will be 
of the quality needed to break down to get 
supplies ready to make a basket. Williams 
is also teaching her the Cannon County 
Tie, a special X Pattern with a vertical bar 
woven at the point where the basket han-
dle connects to the rim on each side. 
Additionally people may sign up for a 
future basket making class to be sched-
uled at the Arts Center. 

Apprentice Hennessee said, “There are 
very few people that understand and 
appreciate the work and various steps 
involved in harvesting the tree, prepar-
ing, and weaving a handmade white oak 
basket.  Like so many skills of previous 
generations, these are at risk to become a 
lost art.” 

Documentary photographs featuring 
this team’s work together, as well as dis-
plays of their baskets, will be included 
among photographs and artifacts from 
the other eight teams at the Traditional 
Arts Apprenticeship Program Exhibition, 
Tennessee Arts Commission’s Gallery, 
May 18 to July 14 in Nashville.

For additional information call 615-563-
2787 or visit our website at www.artscen-
terofcc.com.
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Master basket maker Sue Williams, at left, and her apprentice Michelle 

Hennessee will demonstrate the basket making process March 8 at the Arts 
Center of Cannon County. The free event is open to the public. 

White oak basket making 
class set for March 8
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